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ToResidents of New Hope:

The Town Board will hold a final discussion on the existing Town Hall
(located at 9785 Town Hall Road) during the upcoming regular town meeting
‘on Monday, May 19, 2025 starting at 6:00 pm, North New Hope Church,
s agreed upon during the November 2024 egular town meeting.

‘Any written firm offer on the building and/or ts contents
should be submitted to the Town Clerk by mail or email
(Clrk Pat Zellmer, 1501 County Road 2Z N, Amherst Junction, Wi 54407
or derk@tn.newhope.wi.gov) by no later than Sunday, May 18 2025.
All written offers received by May 18" will be considered by the Board
priorto making a final determination during the regular May Town Meeting.
‘Thank you from all of us.
New Hope Town Baard, New Hope Clerk
Forup-o-date Towninformatio,pleasecheckthe New Hope websiteat:
hitps://tn.newhope.wi.gov/





